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Circular No: -  SIS/Adm/98/2022-23                                                                                                14th October’ 22 
 
Dear Parent  
 
Greetings from SIS Fraternity!  
 
This is to inform you that the “Banyan International school” run by “Shaurya Educational Institute/Society” has 
been rechristened as " Shaurya International School" 
 
The havan ceremony was conducted today in the school to seek grace and the choicest blessings of God for the 
students, staff, and the smooth functioning of the school.  
 
The name of the school is changed, however, the management committee and the staff will remain the same.  
 
The school will continue to live up to its motto, "Quest for Excellence," and strive to further improve the school's 
infrastructure to make it more learning-oriented and technologically equipped. 
 
We look forward to your continuous support & cooperation in all our endeavours.  
 
Sd/- 
Rajesh Gandral  
Principal 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


